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Year ahead 
2022 - 23 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Savidu Wijesinghe 
Derbyn – Elliot Giles 
              Isla Hayman 
Shakespeare – Dylan Mitchell 
Dahl – Teddy Stephens 
Kipling – Judah Oosthuizen 
Shelley – Kyra Wakley 
Byron – Lola McCarthy 
            Reuben Kidby 
Milton – Luna Reynolds 
Masefield – Josie Jenkins 
                 Liam Guiney 
                 Finley Lush 
Ceiriog – Amira Turner 
Thomas – Sarim Khan 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Summer Term 2023 
12/6: Sports Day 
         Years 3 – 6 - 9:30 am 
         Reception – Year 2 - 1:30 pm 
13/6: Nursery Sports Day - 9.30 am 
16/6: Reserve Sports Day 
19/6: INSET DAY 
24/6: Summer Fayre 
7/7: Reports home 
18/7: Leavers BBQ 
20/7: Leavers Assembly 
21/7: End of term 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Sports Day! 
 
Our annual sports day for Reception – Year 6 is due to take place on 
Monday, 12th June, weather permitting, with a reserve day of Friday 
16th June. 
Years 3 - 6 at 9.30 am and Reception – Year 2 will begin at 1:30 pm.  
 
Nursery’s sports day is due to take place on Tuesday 13th June at 
9:30 am.   
 
Children will need to come to school dressed in their sportswear - 
shorts/jogging bottoms, trainers and their team colour t-shirt 
(Glyndwr - Red, Dewi - Blue, Llewellyn - Green). We are hoping for 
a sunny day so please make sure sun cream is applied before school 
and sun hats and plenty of water to drink is provided.  
 
We would be very grateful for any donations of old suit ties for 
the three-legged race. Please send any donations into the 
school office. Thank you.  
 

Well done to Year 6 for 
completing their cycling 

proficiency over the last 2 
weeks. They all really 

enjoyed themselves and we 
are very proud of how 

sensible and how hard they 
all worked! 

Thank you to all 
parents/carers for ensuring 
the children brought their 
bikes and helmets to school 
to complete this worthwhile 

course. 
And a big thank you to all the 
parents/carers and Mrs Luke 
who volunteered to help with 

supervising. Diolch! 
 

Lost property 
We have lots of jumpers, coats and bottles in 
our lost property. Please ensure your child’s 

clothes and items are all clearly labelled. 
Please check the lost property if your child is 

missing any items, anything that is not 
collected will be going to the PTA or charity. 

Mrs Stead’s Year 5 
& 6 Multi-Sports 
afterschool club 
Please note there 
will not be a club 

running on Tuesday 
6th June.  

The club will re-start 
on Tuesday 13th 

June. 


